national**grid**

December 6, 2022

The Board of Selectmen of Randolph, Massachusetts

To Whom It May Concern:

Enclosed please find a petition of NATIONAL GRID and VERIZON, covering joint NATIONAL GRID-VERIZON pole location(s)

If you have any questions regarding this permit, please contact:

Tim Lyford # 508-897-5722

Please notify National Grid's Emily O'Brien of the hearing date / time to emily.obrien@nationalgrid.com

If this petition meets with your approval, please return an executed copy to:

National Grid: Emily O'Brien; 100 East Ashland St, Brockton, MA 02302

Very truly yours,

Robert Leonida

Robert Leonida Supervisor, Distribution Design

Enclosures